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The people of Oregon already voted years ago supporting mail in ballots for 

elections. There have been no major reported issues as far as I know, and changing 

back to in person voting would only make it harder for people to vote, such as the 

elderly and low income. I can sit at my table, read my voters pamphlet and try to 

make good decisions based on what I am reading.  

Honestly, it is shameful to try and pass this bill against the will of the majority people.  


